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      Holy Rood Catholic Primary School
        Shaw Street, Barnsley S70 6JL

        Telephone: (01226) 281219    
         Website: www.holyroodschool.co.uk         
         Email: headteacher@holyroodschool.co.uk
        Headteacher: Mrs K Dobson
25th November 2024
Dear Parent/Carer

Y6 Residential to Newby Wiske Hall October 2025
In October 2025, we will be taking our Year 6 children to PGL Newby Wiske Hall in North Yorkshire. In previous years, Year 6 have visited Beaumanor Hall in Leicestershire, however due to an incident on the visit this October, we have taken the decision not to return. We understand that this may be disappointing for the children and our families, however the safety of our children is our main concern. Please feel free to view further details of the new centre using this link Here.
The dates of the residential are Wednesday 22nd October until Friday 24th October 2025.  As it is a residential, the overnight accommodation, food and activities are included in the £190.00 per child cost.

We understand that £190.00 is a lot of money, but when you consider the range of activities and the transferable interpersonal and independence skills that the children come away with, we believe that the residential, ultimately, shows value for money. 

We appreciate that in one lump sum, £190.00 is a large amount and in an effort to make the opportunity available to all pupils, school offers an instalment-based payment scheme. A non-refundable deposit of £70.00 is required by Friday 28th February 2025 to secure your child’s place.  Please make your payment via the school gateway online payment system named Newby Wiske Residential Y6 October 2025.  We have allowed for payments in smaller instalments of £10.00 or more at a time to allow parents to pay the balance when they wish.  However, please note that the amounts in the table below must be paid by the dates due.  

	Date
	Amount required

	28th February 2025
	£70.00 non-refundable deposit

	28th March 2025
	£20.00

	29th April 2025
	£20.00

	23rd May 2025
	£20.00

	27th June 2025
	£20.00

	18th July 2025
	£20.00

	26th September 2025
	£20.00

	The balance is due to be paid by 26th September 2025


There will be a meeting with all parents late September to discuss the activities the children will be involved in along with anything the children will need for the trip. This will allow you the opportunity to ask any questions you may have about the visit, however, if you require any information or wish to ask anything regarding the trip before that date, please contact me.

Holy Rood School Fund will pay the cost of the coach; a cost of £800 which would have added to the overall cost, in effect meaning the residential wouldn’t be able to run. Thank you for your continued support when school carry out a range of fundraising events which allows us to do this to support our families and children.
Yours faithfully,

Mrs K Dobson

Headteacher
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